
 

QUICK FACTS 
 

School Type 
Public 2-year Community College 

 

Total Enrollment 
19,000 students (2500 International) 

 

Student-Faculty Ratio 
30:1 

 

Accommodation 
Homestay and Student Apartments 

 

Mascot 
Owls (Foothill), The Don (De Anza) 

 

 

Los Altos Hills and Cupertino, California | Founded in 1957 and 1967 

ABOUT 
 

Foothill and De Anza Community Colleges (FHDA) are two of the 
premier community colleges in United Statesand have one of the 
highest rates of transfers to nationalfour-year universities. Recently 
FHDA was named #1 intransfers to the UC and Cal State systems (119 
internationaltransfer students accepted to UC Berkeley and 
167accepted to UCLA for fall 2011).FHDA offers more than 100 
different majors in a wide variety of fields allowing students to 
choose traditionalcourses of study or focus on some of the hottest 
currentfields such as biotechnology and video game development. 
Both campuses offer state-of-the-art and award winning facilities. 
Foothill has even been recognized by theAmerican Institute of 
Architects as “the most beautifulcommunity college ever built”. 
There are over 60 clubson campus as well as varsity and intramural 
athletics offeringstudents a wealth of opportunities to get involved. 

LOCATION 
 

Foothill and De Anza Colleges are located in LosAltos Hills and 
Cupertino, CA, respectively. This isthe heart of the famous “Silicon 
Valley” of NorthernCalifornia and one of the most scenic and 
dynamicregions in the United States. 
 
With over 300 days of sunshine and mild temperaturesyear round, 
there are endless opportunities forstudents to enjoy outdoor 
activities. In addition the nearby Sierra Nevada Mountains offer 
wintertimeskiing while the Pacific Coast has some of the bestsurfing 
in the world. 
 
FHDA colleges are located close to San Jose, the10th largest city in 
the US, and about 45 minutesto the world-class city of San Francisco 
providing awealth of cultural activities and attractions 

For more information, please visit fhda.edu 

POPULAR MAJORS 
 

Art, Business Administration, Computer Science, Engineering Film/TV, 
Interactive and Multimedia Technologies, Music, Pre-Law Psychology, 

RadioBroadcasting, Theater Arts 

ACCEPTANCE REQUIREMENTS 
 

 TOEFL score, 100+ 

 Academic Recommendation 

 Undergraduate Track 


